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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 12:00 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: support for increased recycling pickup

 

From: Brittany Harris <brittanydharris@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, December 31, 2017 10:28 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: support for increased recycling pickup  

  

Dear Mayor,  

 

I am writing in support of the Conservation Advisory Council's recommendations for weekly 

recycling pickup in Scarsdale. My family accumulates massive amounts of cardboard and other 

recycling. Particularly after a party my recycling bin is overflowing with bottles and cans, and 

depending on the timing I sometimes have to wait 10 days or more to have it picked up. In the 

meantime, I end up throwing out recyclable items just to cut down on the amount of recycling I 

have sitting around my house and garage. At the same time, I sometimes only have 1 or 2 bags 

of garbage to put out for the twice-weekly trash pickup. Weekly recycling would bring us in 

line with most other towns in the area, and we would really appreciate it. 

 

Thank you! 

Brittany Harris 

4 Windmill Circle  


